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 Helen 

Burningham

OBJEMAIL2016/4870/L 06/10/2016  13:54:46 The project is not in fitting with the original architecture of our Grade II listed house.

The excavation will involve the removal of tones of earth from the rear garden, which could have an 

impact on the stability of the foundations of the entire terrace.

This project proposes a security issue to the building

I am concerned that if this development was to go ahead, it would set a precedent for other houses 

within the Primrose Hill conservation area to construct houses in their gardens.

For anyone looking to the rear of the property this will be an eyesore where as now the gardens are 

visually lovely.
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